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Georgetown, Guyana –The Ethnic Relations Commission (ERC) extends
congratulations to His Excellency, Dr. Mohamed Irfaan Ali, on his re-election as
President of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana and Commander-in-Chief of
the Armed Forces.

The Commission also conveys congratulations to the Prime Minister and Ministers
who will form the Government for the next five years and offers best wishes for
continued success in their service to the nation.

The ERC acknowledges the peaceful and orderly conduct of the electoral process
and the participation of citizens across the country. As Guyana moves ahead, the
Commission encourages continued emphasis on togetherness, healing, and
reconciliation in keeping with the ideals of “One People, One Nation, One Destiny.”

The Commission looks forward to ongoing engagement with President Ali and the
Government in support of efforts that strengthen harmony, inclusivity, and
respect among all citizens.

The ERC reaffirms its commitment to working with every stakeholder towards
advancing national unity and celebrating Guyana’s cultural and ethnic diversity.
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